
 
 
 

 

BOARD UPDATE 

INFORMATION UPDATE FROM THE BOARD OF MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

26 October 2021 

Assalamualaikum 

 

MFIS Parents Committees 
Now that we have a roadmap out of COVID restrictions, I am pleased to finally announce that 
nominations are open for the new MFIS Parents Committees.  
 
During the Board’s review of the Parents Advisory Committee in early 2021, the Board found 
that many parents across the school’s campuses feel a special connection to their campus 
and are seeking opportunities to contribute to campus life in practical and meaningful ways.  
 
For this reason, the Board has decided to establish a Parents Committee at each of the 
school’s campuses: Beaumont Hills, Hoxton Park, Greenacre Primary and Greenacre 
Secondary. The Parents Committees will commence operation from February 2022.  
 
The Board envisages that the campus-based Parents Committees will make a significant 
contribution to campus life. 
 
The Parents Committees will work closely with the Heads of Campus, Principal and other 
Senior School Executive on campus initiatives. 
 
Nomination process 
The Board is now calling for nominations for membership of the inaugural campus Parents 
Committees. Nominations are made using the MFIS Nominations Form. 
 
Prior to nominating, all nominees are asked to carefully read the Terms of Reference. 
Nominees are required to accept and work in the best interests of the campus and school, in 
accordance with the Terms of Reference. 

Nominations close 5pm, Monday 8 November 2021. 
 
To ensure productive relationships and successful committee outcomes, the Board will 
provide support, training and resources for each committee. 
 
I warmly encourage parents to nominate themselves or other parents for these important 
new committees. If you would like to nominate another parent, please make sure you consult 
with them first. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SStq4S7MrkG40lWvhsVR8JWtMnFY7NdAphe8Pqv2t6ZUMzNCRDgzSjNIMUhVTlBIVDVaMzRKMTdIRy4u
https://www.mfis.nsw.edu.au/images/uploads/images/mfis-parents-committees-terms-of-reference.pdf


Volunteers 
During the Parents Advisory Committee Review, the Board also heard that many parents 
would like to be more active in their support of their campus community but don’t have the 
time to commit to a committee. 
 
For those parents who would like to contribute when they can, in 2022, the new Parents 
Committees will call for volunteers from amongst the parent community to register their 
interest in supporting campus initiatives  
 
Jazakallah Khairan for your ongoing support. 
 
Wassalam 
 
MR FAYEZ MOUSSA 
CHAIR 
MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 


